
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

18th June 2021 

Year 11 Valedictory Dinner - Postponed 
 

Dear Parent and Year 11 Student, 

As you may be aware, on Monday the Government announced a change to our national road map out of 

lockdown and pushed back the ‘freedom day’, previously set for Monday 21st June, to Monday 19th July. 

This has had a significant impact on a number of events we had planned for the end of term, including our 

Year 11 Valedictory Dinner. 

Although we have pursued a number of alternative solutions both across our Trust, as an Academy and 

with our venue, we have had to make the regrettable decision to postpone our planned Year 11 

Valedictory Dinner on Thursday 8th July.  

We fully understand the disappointment and upset this will cause and want to assure you the decision has 

been made as a last resort. However, we have managed to secure ‘The Bliss’ venue for Thursday 9th 

September 2021 and would like to invite you to our Year 11 Valedictory Dinner on this revised date.  

We very much hope you will all be able to join us on this change of date and we look forward to hearing all 

about your summer and start to post 16 education; along with seeing you dressed in your finery. 

The details of our Valedictory Dinner will remain the same, with arrival at 6pm and include an American 

themed buffet and disco. 

We very much look forward to seeing you on Thursday 9th September, but should you be unable to make 

this date, please contact enquires@tarletonacademy.org 

 

Yours sincerely,      Yours sincerely, 

Mrs V Hill                                                       Mrs Berry 

Mrs V Hill       Mrs Berry 

Head Teacher       Assistant Head Teacher 
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